
Participation for the Philippines International Nuclear Supply Chain Forum 

 

JICC participated as a member of Japan delegation in the 1st Philippine International Nuclear 

Supply Chain Forum held by the Philippine Department of Energy from Nov. 13 to 15,2024. 

 

【Background/Objectives】； 

The Philippines signed a Memorandum of Understanding (123 Agreement) on 

the Peaceful Use of Nuclear Energy with the United States in November 2023, 

and a joint statement after the Japan-US-Philippines Summit in April 2024 was 

also announced on strengthening cooperation in the field of clean energy, 

including civilian nuclear power. In terms of such background, the Philippines 

Department of Energy requested METI to dispatch Japan Delegation for the 1st 

Philippine International Nuclear Supply Chain Forum. JICC participated in this 

forum as a member of the Japan delegation under instruction from METI. 

【Results】； 

①The Delegations from US, France, Canada, Korea, Japan and the relevant 

energy policy officials from ASEAN countries were invited. The Forum was 

positioned as an international nuclear forum to support the deployment of nuclear 

power plant in the Philippines with well attendance of more 100 people. The 

Japan Delegation introduced the current situation of nuclear power plant and 

nuclear industries in Japan. JICC introduced nuclear international cooperation 

activities.  

 

②Individual meeting with the Philippines DOE and power companies was organized 

to hear their intentions and interesting on agenda of JICC seminar under planning 

to be held at same timing with Japan-United States-Philippines Trilateral Dialogue.  

 

 

 

 

Japan Delegation JICC Presentation 


